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18 April 2017
Jubilate exhibition at The Herschel Museum of Astronomy 
The Musical Scene in 18th Century Bath

Bath Astronomer William Herschel took up the post of Director of Music in Bath in 1767. Jubilate is a fascinating exhibition celebrating 250 years since this event, exploring the development of music in Bath during the period of the Enlightenment and its importance to the social makeup and cultural life of the City - when it was at its most fashionable and vibrant.  

William Herschel’s appointment displaced his predecessor Thomas Linley the Elder, English tenor and composer, which resulted in an acrimonious exchange of letters publicly conducted through the pages of the Bath Chronicle.  He was a prolific composer, musician and teacher, whilst his sister Caroline excelled as a singer in the many concerts and recitals conducted by her brother in the New Assembly Rooms, the Pump Room, pleasure gardens, churches and chapels throughout the City. Herschel later went on to achieve major astronomical successes including the discovery of the planet Uranus in 1781; his passion for music, however, never dimmed and he continued to perform throughout his life.  
The exhibition includes a selection of musical instruments which were popular throughout the 18th century, plus musical scores, cartoons, paintings and other material from the archives at Bath Public Library.  Contemporary musicians and composers of the day are also featured, including Joseph Haydn and Herschel’s successor Veneziano Rauzzini. 
A programme of concerts and musical events prepared in collaboration with Bath Spa University music students will support the exhibition; costumed actors will recreate some of the events in the musical lives of the Herschels, and the education programme offered to schools and community groups by the Herschel Museum reflects the musical theme of the year.
Bath Preservation Trust runs the Herschel Museum of Astronomy and is celebrating another 250th anniversary in Bath this year, namely the construction of the world famous Royal Crescent. Jubilate makes mention of this concomitant event. 

-Ends-
For further information please contact:

Janey Abbott, Communications Officer, Bath Preservation Trust

Telephone: 01225 338727
Email: jabbott@bptrust.org.uk   

or Debbie James, Curator, debbie-james@btconnect.com Telephone: 01225 446865
19 New King Street, Bath, Avon BA1 2BL  
Notes for editors
About The Herschel Museum
The Herschel Museum is one of four museums run by the Bath Preservation Trust. It is dedicated to the many achievements of the Herschels, who were distinguished astronomers as well as talented musicians. It was from this house, using a telescope of his own design that William discovered the planet Uranus in 1781. His observations helped to double the known size of the solar system. The house is Georgian, built c 1764.

The Museum is open Monday – Friday from 1pm – 5pm 

Weekends and Bank Holidays 11am – 5pm

Entrance to the exhibition is included with admission tickets
www.herschelmuseum.org.uk
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